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Kansas Association of REALTORS® 
Governmental Affairs Forum 

Statement of Organization and Procedure 
Approved June 2011 

 
 
The Governmental Affairs Forum is to provide an opportunity for the communication, 
sharing of ideas and discussion of concerns regarding governmental affairs, legislative 
and regulatory issues between association members and local board representatives 
and the Governmental Affairs Committee.  Forum concerns will be referred to the 
Governmental Affairs Committee and/or any other appropriate committee for 
consideration and possible action. 
 
The composition of the forum is open to any KAR member. 
 
The Forum shall meet at the regularly scheduled meetings of the KAR Board of 
Directors immediately preceding the Governmental Affairs Committee. 
 
The Vice President of Governmental Affairs shall serve as staff liaison. 
 
 
 
 


